Treetops Lottery Super Draw 2025
FAQs

I already play the weekly Lottery, do I need to enter again to be entered
into the Super Draw?

Your weekly Lottery entries will be entered automatically into the Super Draw.
However, you can increase your chances of winning and increase your support
by purchasing more tickets in the Super Draw.

Is this draw different to the weekly Lottery draw?

The Super Draw is an annual bumper draw giving players a chance to win 1 of
19 cash prizes. The prize money has been increased for our weekly Lottery for
this Super Draw.

How do I receive my Super Draw tickets?
If you purchase your ticket(s) online you will receive an email with your ticket
number(s).

If you have received a Super Draw pack in the post this will include your ticket
numbers. However, to make sure that your postal entries are entered into the
draw, you will need to return your entries and payment back to us by post
before the deadline date.

Can you claim Gift Aid on my ticket purchase?
Unfortunately no, lottery and Super Draw tickets do not qualify for Gift Aid.

However, if you make a donation with your purchase, we can claim Gift Aid on
this donation. If you are eligible for and complete the Gift Aid declaration on the
entry form, we can claim Gift Aid on your behalf. Please read the declaration
regarding Gift Aid carefully to ensure you are eligible.

When do entries into the Super Draw close?

The deadline for postal entries is Monday 24 March 2025, any entries received
after this date will not be entered into the draw and any payments will be taken
as a donation to Treetops Hospice. We cannot accept responsibility for delays in
the postal system so please make sure that you send your entries back in plenty
of time to make sure that your tickets are entered into the draw.

Online entries for the Super Draw will close on Monday 24 March 2025 at 11:59.
Any online entries received after this time will be entered into the next Treetops
Lottery draw which will take place on Friday 04 April 2025.

How does the Rapid Reply Draw work?

The Rapid Reply Draw is a bonus draw for postal and online entries. To be
entered into the Rapid Reply Draw to win one of ten £10 Amazon Vouchers, you
must return your stubs & payment or complete your online purchase before
Thursday 13 February 2025. The terms and conditions for the Rapid Reply Draw
can be found on our website.



